
 

 

August 31, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Tresa George 
Eraniakulathil House 
Elanji, Ernakulum, Kerala 
686665 India 
 
 
Dear Ms. George, 
 
Congratulations, I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected to receive a HUJI 
International PhD Talent Scholarship in the amount of 2,000 NIS per month, beginning in the 
2021-22 academic year, for up to 4 academic years. (The continuity of your scholarship from year 
to year is contingent upon your annual registration for PhD studies at the Hebrew University, as 
well as successful academic performance). 
 
This scholarship was established by the International Office to recognize outstanding international 
PhD candidates across all fields of study at the Hebrew University of Jerusalem.  In the 2021-22 
academic year, you will be joining our inaugural cohort of 21 distinguished HUJI International PhD 
Talent scholars. Your nomination for this scholarship is a tribute to your outstanding academic 
accomplishments to date, and we look forward to celebrating your future successes in the years 
to come.  
 
Kindly confirm your acceptance of this award no later than September 14, 2021, via email reply to 
Ms. Keri Rosenbluh at keriro@savion.huji.ac.il.   
 
**Please note, eligibility for this scholarship is contingent upon official acceptance to PhD studies 
at the Hebrew University of Jerusalem.    
 
My sincere congratulations once again, 

 
Prof. Oron Shagrir 
Vice President of International Affairs 
Hebrew University of Jerusalem 
 
 
Cc:  
Ms. Jane Turner, Head, International Office 
Ms. Keri Rosenbluh, International Programs 
Prof. Francesca Levi-Schaffer, Faculty of Medicine 
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